
Sunday 17th January 2021 
   Epiphany 2 

2. I am the Light of the World 

John 9: 1-11, 35-41  

__________________________________________________________________ 

Join us for our streamed Sunday service  
on YouTube or Facebook 
 

The address for the All Saints channel is  
https://www.youtube.com/c/allsaintschurchhoole 
or you can search on YouTube for ‘All Saints Hoole’  
 

https://www.facebook.com/allsaintshoole/ 
or you can search Facebook for ‘All Saints Church Hoole’ 
 

The service will start at 10.45am followed by Coffee and Chat on ZOOM 
which starts 5 minutes after the service finishes. The link is as above 
but also on the Facebook and YouTube chat 

In our prayers….. 

Pray for the bereaved Especially for the family and friends of the 

late Jack Frost, Beryl Liversage, Mildred Morris, John Gerrard, 

Joyce Almond and Ron Davies. 

 

Pray for those bereaved a year ago Especially for the family and 

friends of the late Ceinwen Frost. 

Pray for the sick Especially for Freddie Taylor (age 2), Brian Ashford, Chris, 

Kieron and John Bellis, Colin Pinches, Brian Sanders, Patrick Taylor, Brian 

(Amy Turner's son-in-law) and Angela Underhill. 

Pray for the long-term sick Especially for Jane Ashford, Chris Barrowcliff, 

Celia Bennion, Stephen Beveridge, Reg & Jane Bolton, Mina Bowles, Audrey 

Davies, Katy Durdant-Hollamby, Peter Fabian, Joe Fielding, Ruth Gerrard, 

Ron Griffiths, Gill Holt, Jeannie Hughes, Megan Jones, Pip Jones, Catherine 

King, Rachel Kirkland, Elizabeth Lusty (Pawson), Bill Morgan, Len Morris, 

Cath Reeve, Wendy Smith, John Speare, Tony Thackray, Amy Turner,  

Raphael Vize, Paula Warren, Catherine Wilson and others at home  

especially Sheila Davies, Gladys Heppell and Joyce Kirby. 

All Saints Church Hoole contact details 

The church administrator: 01244 322056 
email: office@allsaints.church  

 

The centre manager:  01244 345649 
email: centre@allsaints.church 

 

Our web address is www.allsaints.church 
 Follow us on Twitter @allsaintshoole 

N O T I C E S 

Prayer Focus 

Parents and children home-schooling  

IN MEMORIAM 

We have lost two long-standing members of All Saints recently:   

Ron Davies 
For those who don’t know, Ron Davies died on December 16th while in hospital. He 
did have Covid 19, but also other underlying health conditions. He was 90 years of 
age. As you will know, Ron was a faithful and much loved member of All Saints who 
contributed much - particularly in his funeral ministry. He was also involved in  
taking services in Care Homes - particularly Crawford’s Walk [as it was then called] - 
and often ran ‘sing-alongs’ for the Senior Residents group.  
 
His wife Audrey is now in Childer Thornton Nursing Home as she has dementia, and 
Ron was her main carer [and she was his!] 
 

Mildred Morris 
Mildred Morris died earlier this week, on Monday 4th in hospital.  She was 79 years 
of age.  Together with her husband Len, she has been a faithful member of All 
Saints for the last 25 years.  Mildred and Len were married for 46 years and made a 
strong team together.  They have been stalwart members of housegroups at the 
church.  For many years Mildred was a leading member of the Blacon Disability 
group, as secretary, treasurer and co-chair.  

https://www.facebook.com/allsaintshoole/


 

 

Due to lockdown, Heart and Soul Café is 
closed but please see the notice about 
Chatty Day below. 

Sleep Out 2020 
Together we have raised a magnificent total of 

£3,220 Thank you for your support once again. 

Adam Christopher, David Cottier and Ian Percival  

Tuesday is Chatty Day!  
Well, here we go again – Lockdown3.  The café is 
closed and we’re not able to run the Chatty Group so 
we’re having Chatty Tuesday instead.  I know how 
much a good chat can brighten up the day, especially 
in a winter lockdown when we can’t get out and meet people, so once 
again on Tuesdays I will be in the Church Centre between 9am and 
3pm if you want to phone for a chat or for prayer.  If you want to 

chat or know someone else who would benefit from a 
phone call please phone 01244 345649 or email me at  
rhiannon.cooke@allsaints.church  
I look forward to chatting with you. 
Rhiannon 

Operation Christmas Child  
If you missed out on the opportunity to fill a shoe box 
you have until the 31st January to fill a virtual one 
from the comfort of your home.  
https://shoeboxonline.samaritans-purse.org.uk/  

Gill Holt is taking orders for handmade cards raising funds 

for TEARFUND.  Please email office@allsaints.church for 

more Information. 

__________________________________________________________________ 

BSF would like to invite you to the their mini 
study on ‘Jacob’ starting on the 26th January. 
You can study alone or ask to be included in a 
discussion group.  
Go online to: bsfinternational and click  
Find a Class or alternatively contact  
office@allsaints.church 

‘We will shortly be launching My ChurchSuite to help us all 

keep connected within All Saints Church. Please keep an eye 

on your email inbox for an invitation, then download the app 

on your smartphone or tablet, or visit on your computer. 

Instructions are being sent out with the notices, or you can 

email rachel.kirkland@allsaints.church if you need any help!’  

Sunday Club Groups on Zoom 
 

Explorers (age 8-11’s) 9.30 - 10.00am  

with Lyn Collins, Ron Glenn and Charli Perkins 
 

Scramblers and Climbers (3-8’s) 10.00 - 10.30am 

with Helen Ellis, John Trevett, Becky Wright and Helen Glenn  
 

There are also 2 WhatsApp groups for parents. For further information, 

please contact Helen Ellis or Lyn Collins 

 

Youth Groups on Zoom with Emma Smith 
 

Every Sunday except the 1st Sunday:  
 

Breakfast Club 10:30 –11:30am 
 

Pathfinders 5:30 – 6:30pm 
 

Social Time 6:30 – 7:00pm 
 

Franks 7:00 – 8:15pm 
 

1st Sunday:  

Youth Social  announced on a monthly basis  

mailto:rhiannon.cooke@allsaints.church
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